Paul Haarstick
170 1** Ave S
Vergas, MN 56587
June 25, 2024

Mayor Julie Bruhn
City of Vergas

PO Box 32

Vergas, MN 56587

Dear Mayor Bruhn and Members of the City Council:

I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign from my position on the Event Center Advisory
Board, effective June 25, 2024.

This decision has not been easy, as it has been a privilege to serve on the Advisory Board and contribute
to the planning and development of our Event Center. However, due to increasing time requirements at
my full-time job, | find it necessary to step down from my position at this time.

| am grateful for the opportunity to have worked alongside such dedicated and passionate individuals
who are committed to enhancing our community. My time on the board has been rewarding, and | am
proud of what we have accomplished together.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Respectfully,

LMol —

Paul Haarstick



